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759 West County Road 400 South / Crawfordsville  IN  47933 / 765-362-0707
DATE:     May 15, 2015

TO: 
    Crawfordsville Airport Users
FROM:    Board of Aviation Commissioners

RE:           Runway Extension

The time has finally arrived to begin construction of the runway extension. This process has exceeded 5 years of planning and we are excited about finally seeing dirt moving, asphalt laying, runway markings and 5,500 feet of usable runway and taxiway! 

This project includes 1,000 feet of new runway on the south end of Runway 4, an additional 1,000 feet of parallel lighted taxiway, a connector between the two, the repositioning of lights and remarking the entire runway.
The project is under the management of NGC, Inc. our aviation consultants and the Project Manager will be Joe Haley. The contractors include Rinehart, excavation; Milestone, asphalt; and Michiana, electrical. 

At the most recent construction meeting, a timeline was developed. This timeline is approximate and somewhat weather dependent. It includes about 8 calendar days of total runway closure and about 75 calendar days with a shortened useable runway and taxiway.

In order to help with your aviation planning, the Board would like to provide you with a tentative timeline schedule. This schedule is as follows:

June 1 – June 4, 2015


During this time, the current runway and taxiway will be closed for remarking. Also,  the earthwork will begin at the south end of the runway. The north end of the runway will have the overrun area removed and the asphalt and dirt hauled via trucks and roadways to the south end of the runway.
June 5 - August 18, 2015


During this period of 75 days, the runway and taxiway will be shortened to 3050 feet of usable length. The south end of the runway and the parallel taxiway will be lengthened 1,000 feet. The stockpile of asphalt, noticeable as you drive along 400 South, will be moved to the south end of the runway via trucks and roadways to be used as filler. All the contractors will be completing their work throughout this time.
August 19 – August 22, 2015


The runway and taxiway will be closed for the final permanent markings on the runway and taxiway. When this is completed the runway and taxiway will reopen for use! 
We appreciate your patience as we move forward with this critical and much anticipated project. Please don’t hesitate to contact Bill Cramer, Airport Manager, or Chris Priebe, Assistant Manager, for additional questions.
Aviation Board: Chuck Fiedler, Steve Rasmussen, Russ Stath, John York , Myra Dunn Abbott
